

## **Undergraduate Admission Office**

Lake Shore Campus 1032 W. Sheridan Road | Chicago, Illinois 60660 Phone: 800.262.2373 | E-mail: admission@luc.edu

Web: LUC.edu/undergrad

August 24, 2017

Mr. David Mok, Director Furen International School 345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

Dear Mr. Mok:

This letter is to confirm that Loyola University Chicago welcomes qualified applicants from FIS to apply for Undergraduate Admission to our university.

Final-year FIS students interested in applying to Loyola University Chicago will need to meet all requirements for International Freshman Admission. Admission requirements are outlined on our website:

http://www.luc.edu/undergrad/admission/international/internationalfreshmanapplicants

In addition, FIS counseling staff will need to submit the student's O-Level results, any marks earned for their A1 year (or AS Level), and A-Level internal marks, at the time of application. Their final, official GCE A-Level results must be submitted in August just prior to matriculating to Loyola, once the students have taken their final exams.

By applying to Loyola University Chicago with an official SAT or ACT score, applicants from FIS will also receive automatic consideration for Loyola's Freshman Merit Scholarships. If a merit scholarship is granted, it will be announced in the student's letter of admission.

We look forward to receiving applications from Furen International School students!

Sincerely,

**Erin Moriarty** 

Director, Undergraduate Admission